
 

Cottage Food—Farmer’s Market 

Registration and Information: 

Mercer County Health Department 

7:00 a.m.- 6:00 p.m. 
 

The 2012 Cottage Food Bill requires individuals selling baked 

goods, home prepared items and cut produce and spices/herbs 

to register their business with the County Health Department 

that the food is prepared in.  The bill also requires the  

individual preparing the food to obtain an Illinois Foodservice  

Managers Certificate.  Please drop-in anytime during the noted 

time to register and ask questions you may have.  There is no  

registration fee, however registration is mandatory.   

 

309-582-3761 


